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Dear Colleagues,

I hope that you, your family, and friends are well. I am grateful to work with you each day and I am
pleased to share our annual electronic holiday card, with music courtesy of the amazing Citrus
College Blue Note Orchestra.

We have had so much to celebrate this year. Thank you for helping make Citrus College an
amazing place to call home.

Over the coming weeks, I hope that you will find time to rest, reflect and spend time with family and
friends. I look forward to seeing you in 2022.

With appreciation,

Greg Schulz, Ed.D.
Superintendent/President

https://youtu.be/oWLYfZKzFwY
https://youtu.be/oWLYfZKzFwY
https://youtu.be/oWLYfZKzFwY



